
Dear Sir/Madam

 

I believe marriage must continue to remain only between a man and a woman.

 

Marriage SHOULD NOT INCLUDE ANY OTHER TYPES should not be recognised in

Australia - such as same-sex 'marriages' performed overseas.

 

All laws must remain consistent with the Judeo-Christian Heritage and obey the

biblical commandments.

 

Regards

Ing. Stephen Hatton

 

 

 


